
Parkhead PS – Welcome back  
P7B    Newsletter 

 
How have we spent our first few weeks?  

    
 

   
 
How are we finding Primary 7B so far? 

 
Important dates-   

 

Message from the class teacher-  
I want to say well done to Primary 7B for a fantastic return to school. I’ve been so 
impressed with how you’ve coped with all the change and increased responsibility. It’s 
been lovely getting to know you all so far, and I can’t wait for all that’s to come this year. 
I hope you are all as excited for the challenge and fun ahead as I am! 

Literacy- 
Mason – “We’ve been learning about parts of speech, like nouns, verbs, 
adjectives, adverbs and adverbial phrases.” 
Faraz & Josh – “We’ve been learning about how to use punctuation such 
as commas.” 
Nieve – “We learned never to put a comma next to the word ‘and’ in a 
list!” 
Kayleigh & Fara – “Have-a-go writing is when you get to do your own bit 
of writing instead of getting told what to write. It’s fun because you get to 
use your imagination!”  

Numeracy-  
Abby – “We’ve learned about place value, which is where you place 
the number determines the value of the number.” 
Sultan – “In numeracy we have been learning how to write numbers 
in words up to ten millions.” 
Marcus – “We’ve also been writing numbers in expanded form, 
which means separating the number in to units, tens, hundreds etc.” 

Comments from the class: 
Joel – “It’s been really good so far doing work and settling in.” 
Fynn – “The thing I’ve liked the most is getting my badges, for being a buddy and vice 
captain.” 
Robbie – “I’ve enjoyed the World War 2 topic because it’s fun learning about what happened.” 
Isla – “I’ve enjoyed doing creative club with P7A because we get a chance to do our own 
designs and be creative.” 
Finlay & Leaha – “The buddies are really fun to play with and if they’re struggling we can help 
them and be a role model to them.” 
Daniel & Kayleigh – “It’s been enjoyable, the learning is different and it’s fun getting to learn 
things in different ways.” 
Fara & Nieve – “I enjoy working with the other class in spelling and topic, we did maths with 
them one day too!” 

Friday 13th- Tuesday 17th September – September long 
weekend holiday 

Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th October- Parent Consultations  
Monday 14th October- Monday 21st October- October holiday  


